
HARVARD PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
2024/2025 School Choice Information

Harvard Public Schools is now accepting School Choice Applications 
for the 2024/2025 school year for sixth, eighth, ninth, and tenth grades.
You may download the application from the psharvard.org website. Com-
pleted applications should be sent to kshuttle@psharvard.org (Karen 
Shuttle, Registrar) or mailed to Harvard Public Schools, 27A Mass. Ave., 
Harvard, MA 01451, Attn. School Choice.
Deadline for all applications is Tuesday, April 30, 2024.
A lottery will be held on Friday, May 3, 2024, if the number of applications 
received exceeds the available openings. The lottery will be held in compli-
ance with the Commonwealth’s School Choice regulations.
If you have questions regarding this application process, please refer 
to the Department of Education School Choice Information below or 
contact the Superintendent’s office at 978-456-1248.
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